
 

 

 

REF: CHEMFAB/SEC/2023-2024                                               03rd April 2023 

 

 

Sub: Outcome of the Board Meeting 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
  
We wish to inform you that in the meeting of the Board of Directors of the Company held 
today, the Board approved the borrowings of Rs.31.50 Crores from the HDFC Bank.  
  
The Board Meeting was convened at shorter notice with the consent of all the Directors, the 
meeting commenced at 11:30 AM and concluded at 12:30 PM.  

 

Thanking You, 

Yours Faithfully, 

For CHEMFAB ALKALIS LIMITED 

 

B. Vignesh Ram 

Company Secretary & Compliance officer 
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